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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

PLENTY OF PEOPLE WITH TIME ON THEIR HANDS
COLUMBIA, PA:  There will be an abundance of people with “time on their hands” at The Silver Dollar Regional coming up on Sunday, August 27, and Monday, August 28, at The Nugget Hotel and Casino in Sparks, Nevada.   Members of The National Association of Watch and Clock Collectors and members of the public are invited and encouraged to attend this two-day event of lectures, displays, and endless learning opportunities.

On Monday at 12:30 p.m., Rick Engvall will present “eBay Basics – Buy and Sell like a Pro.”  He will reveal insider tips and tricks that can empower anyone to “Do it” on eBay.  Engvall is an Education Specialist trained by eBay and has been teaching eBay workshops in Sacramento for over three years.

The keynote speaker, on Sunday at 2 p.m., will be Master Clockmaker Ed Beacham from Sisters, Oregon, who along with Duaine Houston, will share experiences encountered in the “Re-Creation of the Howard No. 67”. Beacham made his first clock in 1965 and and is a certified Master Clockmaker.  He uses his machining and woodworking skills to create exquisitely made, unique timepieces.  Houston, Ed Beacham’s apprentice, presented his first clock at the NAWCC National Craft Contest in 2002 and won first place. His work also includes wood and metal fabrication along with the latest CAD-CAM technology.

On Sunday at 4 p.m., Ken Erlenbusch will tell listeners “Everything You Wanted to Know about French Clocks, Except the Movements.”  Erlenbusch has 40 years of experience and has refinished over 600 carriage clocks. He will explain fire gliding, electroplating, champleve, and bulle techniques.

<<MORE>>
Regionals attendees always find the expert speakers to be extremely knowledgeable and informative, especially during the question and answer period that follows each lecture.  The high energy and enthusiasm is truly contagious!

Admission is free for the public.  All are invited to attend the lectures and view the displays, which will be open on Sunday, August 27, from noon to 6 p.m. and Monday from 9:30 a.m. to 4 p.m.  Escorted tours of the Mart Room, where timepieces and tools are bought and sold, are available on Sunday at 1 p.m. or on Monday at 11:30 a.m.

The coordinators of The Silver Dollar Regional are looking forward to seeing NAWCC members and to meeting members of the public who share an interest in timekeeping. Information will be available at the registration table for individuals interested in learning about the benefits of joining The National Association of Watch and Clock Collectors.  A complete schedule of events and additional information can be found at www.silverdollarregional.org or by contacting Regional Chairman Vince Angell at phylathome@hotmail.com or 916-952-4961.
The National Association of Watch and Clock Collectors (NAWCC, Inc.) is a nonprofit, 501(C)(3) organization with approximately 25,000 members, representing fifty-five countries.  NAWCC operates the School of Horology, an accredited institution offering instruction and skills verification in watch and clock repair and restoration, the National Watch and Clock Museum, which houses a collection of over 12,000 timekeeping artifacts, and a Library and Research Center with over 5,000 cataloged references.  To learn more about the NAWCC and affiliated organizations, visit www.nawcc.org.
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